
Costume fitting for Ballet classes level I, II, IIA, 
III and IVA on Saturday October 28th, 2017 from 

12:00-3:00p.m. at Premier School of Dance
.

Dancers need to come to Premier anytime during that period to be fitted.

Dancers need to come dressed in tights and a leotard for the fitting.  
We can not fit the dancers properly if they are wearing street clothes.

There is not another time scheduled to be able to 
fit dancers to their costumes.


